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If your Lodge does not have a ceremony why not invite the Talking Heads 
Team to give an entertaining and informative presentation. 
 

This educational initiative is a key element within the “Initiation to Exaltation” 
Masonic journey. Not only does it introduce the Holy Royal Arch (or Chapter) to 
new Master Masons it also explains a brief history of Freemasonry and the 
indissoluble link between the Craft and the Royal Arch. 
 

“Talking Heads” is a short and entertaining playlet of an encounter between an 
experienced Past Master (and Royal Arch Companion) and a Master Mason 
curious to know more about the Royal Arch. It covers the history of the Order, 
explanations of the regalia, links to the Craft, why the Royal Arch is the climax 
and completion of pure Antient Freemasonry, the time and financial 
commitments involved in being a member, how to discover more, and how to find 
a Chapter to join. Perhaps, everything you wanted to know about the Holy Royal 
Arch. 
 

Talking Heads is supported and encouraged by the Provincial Grand Master / 
Grand Superintendent 
 

The Talking Heads team has been formed to perform this informal 35 minute 
demonstration at Craft Lodges within the Province and would be pleased to visit 
your Lodge. 

For further information and availability please contact: 
W. Bro Terry Little PGStB 

Email: terrylittle15@outlook.com 

Telephone: 01522 754972 Mobile: 07976 566032. 

mailto:terry.little31@virginmedia.com

